
 

Mrs. Broadway’s and Ms. Pasley’s 
3rd Grade Discipline Plan 2023-2024 

In our classroom, we always work hard so that each child has an opportunity to learn in the best setting 
possible.  This type of setting, in turn, enables every student to become the finest they can be!  The 
students are learning how to be good team members in our classrooms, as well as in the entire school.   
To ensure each student is in the learning environment he or she deserves, we have developed the following 
criteria for maintaining a productive classroom climate.  
 
School-Wide Behavioral Expectations: 
DPES students will RISE!  
Respect 
Integrity 
Self-Control 
Effort 
(Students will also adhere to the Autauga County Board of Education Code of Conduct Handbook.)  

The following point system will be in effect for the 2023-2024 school year. We encourage you to sign 
up for Parent Square, and make sure you keep the app updated on a regular basis to ensure that you are 
receiving regular communication with your child’s teacher.  
 
Every day, your child will begin the day with 4 points.  Points are shared between classes. If a student 
chooses to break a rule or exhibit a behavior issue, the following consequences will take place: 
1st point lost from behavior issue – A verbal warning and the student will sign the behavior clipboard.  
2nd point lost from behavior issue – Recess detention and the student will sign the behavior clipboard.  
3rd point lost from behavior issue – Silent lunch and the student will sign the behavior clipboard  
4th point lost from behavior issue – A message will be sent to parents via Parent Square, the student 
will sign the behavior clipboard, and we will conduct a conference with the student.   

• Behavior issues that result in a Parent Square message will follow the consequences in the 
school’s discipline plan.  Please refer to the schoolwide behavior management plan to view 
consequences for issues that require Parent Square messages.  This can be found at 
dpeseagless.com.  

 
Students will participate in Fun Friday each week.  If a student has lost 4 or less points throughout the 
week, then he/she will be able to participate in the entire Fun Friday.  If a student has lost between 5-
7 points throughout the week, a 10-minute timeout will be given.  If a student has lost 8 or more 
points throughout the week, Fun Friday will not be rewarded and the student will serve detention during 
that time.   
 
The purpose of this system is to create a positive classroom environment and to encourage your child to 
exhibit positive behavior throughout the day.  Please understand that negative behaviors impede the 
learning of others, especially your child, and we want to make this system as fair as possible for 
everyone.  This system has been agreed upon by the teachers and administration, and it will be fully 
enforced beginning August 9, 2023. It is vitally important that we work together in your child’s 
education. A disruptive classroom is an unproductive one.  This discipline plan has been very effective 
for students and results in positive behavior, better attention, responsibility, and more successful 
students.  Thank you for your support!  
 
        
 
 
 


